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Secretary Gray Issues Statement on Defending Wyoming Law 
Requiring Proof of Citizenship and Residency for Registering to 

Vote 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to a federal lawsuit challenging Wyoming House Bill 156, 
which requires proof of United States citizenship and proof of Wyoming residency to register to vote, 
Secretary Gray said the following: 

“This lawsuit shows how far the radical Left is willing to go to try to stop election integrity. The 
far-left’s lawsuit is a meritless attempt to undermine the common-sense election integrity measures 
Wyomingites want. Proof of citizenship and proof of residency are common sense measures pivotal to 
election integrity, which is why house Bill 156 was the number one priority of our conservative election 
integrity agenda during the 2025 Legislative Session. I will be preparing to vigorously defend Wyoming’s 
proof of citizenship and residency requirements. We will fight this lawsuit and the false claims in it. And 
we will win.” 
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